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CSEFEL/TACSEI State Team Update: California (Feb. 2010)
With the formal partnership between CSEFEL and the state being relatively recent, the California action plan is just being developed, but we have established a good set of activities and are moving forward.
Highlights and Accomplishments

Trainers Pool
California is holding the first of 5 Trainer of Trainer (ToT) events. We anticipate approximately 200 per Training of Trainer event with a total of 1,000 trainers trained over the next 16 months.   The systems targeted include Child Care, Early Childhood, Early Intervention, Early Childhood Special Education, EC Mental/Behavioral Health, and Head Start/Early Head Start.  These ToT events build off of 9 one day “Essential CSEFEL” events across the state in the fall of 2009 with nearly to 1000 people attending.

A focused 2 day event Faculty Seminar is planned for faculty from Institutions of Higher Education for May 2010 and 2011 with 100 individuals per event
Building a Coaching Cadre 

California is holding the first of 5 Coach events in March 2010.  We anticipate 40-100 coaches per Coaching event with a total of 200 – 400 coaches trained.
Work with Demonstration/Implementation Sites 
Three “mentor sites” have been identified representing Head Start agencies and school districts (large entities).  These sites are attempting to involve many other community agencies beyond a single program.

An additional 5 implementation sites will be selected in Fall 2010 and Fall 2011 with the intent of growing the number of local programs/communities who are doing deep implementation of the Pyramid Model.
Supports that have helped to reach these accomplishments
· Materials provided for the Essential CSEFEL

· Support from CSEFEL staff
· Collaboration in planning various events
Issues or Barriers
The fiscal crisis in California has impacted all of the partners, however the participation in the leadership team and the various events have been incredible
Sustaining the Initiative

We are still in the early stages, but are planning for “Life after the Partnership”






